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We have continued to meet on the second and last Sundays of 

the month. During the time since our last report one of our 

members has moved to Chichester and attends meeting there. 

Another member splits their time between Stevenage meeting 

and us. An attender who had been unable to attend regularly is 

back with us and we are pleased to see her again. We have also 

acquired two members who transferred from another meeting 

in the area. During the last year our attendance at meeting 

dropped and at times we only had two members present. 

However since the beginning of this year our attendance has 

increased for which we are much pleased, as we had wondered 

whether we might have to close the meeting. Last year we 

didn’t have any social evenings and it began to feel as if the 

heart was going from the meeting.  

As has been said in other reports we do not have a building and 

this still continues to free us to put our energy into Area 

Meeting. 

At the meetings extracts from Advices & Queries are read 

ours is a simple meeting very often no ministry is given, just 

the silence and the sounds of the countryside around us.  


